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2021
NVC ASPEN & 
P-TECH

ASPEN RECOGNIZES NVC 
AGAIN & P-TECH STARTS
NVC was nominated for the 
Aspen Prize for 2nd time 
(2019, 2021). Boerne ISD 
and NVC partnered for 
P-TECH. NVC ranked #4 
Best Colleges in Texas.

NVC CELEBRATES 
25 YEARS

2020
25TH ANNIVERSARY & 
ECOLAB AGREEMENT
NVC Celebrated 25 Years 
of Success! NVC signs 
agreement for Ecolab 
field research.  
NVC Choir performed 
and was recognized for 
their talent.

2019
NVC IN ASPEN
PRIZE TOP 10

NVC RECOGNIZED BY 
ASPEN IN THEIR TOP 10  
NVC Named in Top 10 
(of nearly a thousand 
colleges) for the Aspen 
Prize for Community 
College Excellence.

NVC DISC GOLF
COURSE OPENS 

2018
NVC RECOGNIZED AS 
ONE OF BEST IN TEXAS
NVC recognized as  
Bellwether Top 10 Award 
finalist, 3rd of best 
colleges in Texas by 
NICHE, & 2nd of best 
colleges in Texas. Disc 
golf course opened.


